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I am receiving a number of phone calls about too many new vape shops opening up in inappropriate 
locations across the Gosford electorate. Today Nick from Pearl Beach called with complaints from 
members of his community about a new large Cind vape shop opening up next to Coles in Umina. 
He also expressed concerns that there are now three vape shops in the very small community of 
Ettalong. Nick is also concerned that they are designed to enable front shutters down so implies 
there may be some inappropriate business being conducted in the vape shops. 


